
 

 

 

 

 

 

«Name» 

«Current_Address_1» 

«Current_Address_2» 

«Current_Address_3» «Current_Postcode» 

Mike Tyrrell 

Director of Ledbury Estate  

Ledbury Team 

Directorate of Housing and Modernisation  

mike.tyrrell@southwark.gov.uk 

Date: 6 July 2018 

 

Dear «Name», 

 

«Ledbury_Address_1» - Ledbury Towers – Refurbishment Questionnaire 

 

As you may know from our weekly newsletters, the council has appointed Hunters, a firm of 

architects and building surveyors, to carry out an options appraisal in regards to the future of 

the Ledbury Towers. 

  

At the end of the options appraisal process we are expecting to have three or four options to 

present to residents for consultation. At least one of these will be a refurbishment option and 

we need your views on which refurbishment proposal you prefer.  

 

Therefore you will find a questionnaire attached that needs to be completed and returned, by 

Sunday 22 July 2018, in the prepaid envelope provided to Open Communities or completed 

on line, or dropped into the box in the Ledbury TRA Hall. If you can not get out please let your 

Resident Services Officer know, and they can collect the envelope from you to post into the 

box. The Resident Services Officers are: 

 Bromyard House - Hema Vashi – Tel: 07852 766058 

 Peterchurch House - Modupe Somoye – Tel: 07903 281390 

 Sarnsfield House - Sharon Burrell – Tel: 07432 738774 

 Skenfrith House - Sabdat (Sabi) Ibn-Ibrahim – Tel: 07984 144224 

 

If you need advice or support with the questionnaire you can contact Neal Purvis from Open 

Communities, who is the Independent Tenant and Leaseholder Advisor for the Ledbury 

Estate. Neal Purvis holds drop in sessions for residents in the TRA Hall on Thursdays from 

2pm to 4pm. Or if you would like to arrange a home visit you can contact Neal, or the rest of 

the Open Communities team, on 0800 073 1051. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mike Tyrrell 

Director of Ledbury Estate 

 

 


